Middle Chare Medical Group
Patient Participation Group Meeting
                  Tuesday 7th August 2018
Attendance:

Rebecca Hutchinson (Practice Manager), Susan Burns (Medicine Manager), Mr & Mrs McPhail (patient); Mrs Vasey (patient), Mrs Dover (patient)
Mrs McArthur (patient),
Apologies: Mr Brewis (patient), Mrs Storey, Mrs Ewart; Mrs Blenkiron (patient);  Mr Docherty (patient) Mr Simpson (patient), Mrs Proctor (patient).
1. Staff update
Dr J Rickard is leaving in September 2018
Dr G Crackett has increased his sessions to work 8 a week
New Nurse Marina 
2. Extended Access
There are now appointments available to book across all other surgeries in Chester Le Street
3. Group Consultations 

We have started offering group consultations to patients who suffer with chronic diseases such as COPD, Asthma and support groups to patients to assist with weight management and stopping smoking, instead of them being reviewed individually in the surgery.- these seem to be going well and we will continue to provide this service. 
4. Care Navigation

Progressing Well – all receptionists are now trained 
5. Improvement Grant

Quotes are now submitted 
6. Photo Board

New staff to add
Next Meeting Date
Tuesday 6th November  2018 
